School of Psychology
Policy on Visiting Academics and Visiting Scientists
The School of Psychology welcomes visitors who will enhance the research culture of the School.  However there are costs associated with visitors, as with all other members of the School and these should be recouped wherever possible through the payment of a monthly fee. 

1
Approval of Official Visiting or Honorary status

All recommendations for visitors with honorary titles must be made to the Head of School on the form to be found at:
http://www.sussex.ac.uk/humanresources/personnel/forms/otherforms 
This must be accompanied by a brief rationale for the appointment and CV. If agreed, Human Resources then issue a formal appointment letter.
For more information on the University policy go to: Titles for academic appointments
2. Approval of Informal Visitor status 
All recommendations for informal visitors must be made to the Head of School on the form to be found at:

http://www.sussex.ac.uk/psychology/internal/staff/proceduresetc
The form should be returned to the School Administrator to enter the visitor on the database.
3. Fees

The basic rate to cover visitor costs is currently £350 per month. In return for this, the visitor would receive desk, or bench space, together with access to University library and computing services, as appropriate to their visiting status. This charge just meets the costs that School will pay through the University Resource Allocation Mechanism.
Requests to waive or reduce the fee will be considered where there is a strong academic rationale and the proposed visitor is from an institution with limited resources.

4. Visiting Research Students*
The School of Psychology welcomes visiting students doing a PhD in another institution who wish to come to study at Sussex for a period up to a year. However, research students are not considered academics and they will have to be registered as students. Guidelines regarding research students’ visits can be found here:
University Policy on Visiting Research Students
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